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From: Chalker, Terry B.
To: Chang, Lydia; Schilthelm, Steve W.; 
cc: Norman, Yolande; Kauffman, Laurie; 
Subject: RE: Air Monitoring
Date: Wednesday, July 07, 2010 11:53:26 AM


Lydia
 
Let me check with Steve and get back to you.
 
 
Terry Chalker
Director, Contracts
Babcock & Wilcox Technical Services Group, Inc.
800 Main Street, 2nd Floor
Lynchburg, VA 24504
 
Phone: (434) 522-5531
Fax: (434) 522-3807
Cell: (434) 426-6733
 
 
 


From: Chang, Lydia [mailto:Lydia.Chang@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 07, 2010 11:13 AM 
To: Schilthelm, Steve W.; Chalker, Terry B. 
Cc: Norman, Yolande; Kauffman, Laurie 
Subject: Air Monitoring
 
Hi Terry:
 
During the site visit last week, you had indicated that B&W has 3-4 air monitoring stations at 
SLDA for a number of years, and that filters are changed and analyzed for radionuclides on a 
monthly basis.  During the meeting, we had asked that you send us a copy of the lab 
analysis results for the recent months.  I just want to follow-up with you since I have not 
gotten anything in the mail yet.  Would appreciate very much if you can send us the results 
soon.  Thanks… 
  
Lydia Chang, Chief
Special Projects Branch
DWMEP/FSME
US NRC
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301-415-8141
 


This message is intended only for the individual or entity to which 
it is addressed and contains information that is proprietary to The 
Babcock & Wilcox Company and/or its affiliates, or may be 
otherwise confidential. If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, or the employee agent responsible for 
delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by 
return e-mail and delete this message from your computer. Thank 
you. 





